

PARKING DIVISION

August 28, 2014

Re: Depot Lot Closure for September

Dear Depot Lot Permit Holder:

On Saturday, September 20 and Sunday, September 21, 2014 the West Depot Lot (paved side) will be closed to permit holders and the general public. The lot has been reserved for a special event on those dates.

The East Depot Lot (gravel side) will remain open to Depot Lot permit holders and the general public. In addition, to accommodate permit holders, Depot Lot permits will be honored for single vehicles in the Waterfront Attendant Lot. For permit holders that have oversized vehicles or vehicles with trailers attached, your permits will be honored in Marina Lot 2 in the pull-through spaces.

Please display your permit(s) as usual on the driver's side of the dashboard when parking in the East Depot Lot and Marina Lot 2 or show your permit to the Waterfront Lot attendant when exiting.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you need additional information or have questions concerning the above, please call the Parking Administration staff at 646-3953.

Sincerely,

Valerie Tingley

Parking Revenue Supervisor

CC:

Parking Superintendent

Parking Enforcement Supervisor Off Street Parking Supervisor